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Dear Deputy Cullinane, 
 
The Health Service Executive (HSE) National Ambulance Service (NAS) has been requested 
to reply directly to you in the context of the above Parliamentary Question, which you submitted 
to the Minister for Health for response. 

 

The National Ambulance Service (NAS) to date has not been requested to provide the COVID- 
19 Booster vaccine, it is our understanding that this will be carried out by the Community 
Health Organisations (CHO’s). 

 
I trust this information is of assistance to you and should you require additional information 
please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 

 

William Merriman 
Deputy Director 
National Ambulance Service 

 
 

 

PQ52162/21 

To ask the Minister for Health if the National Ambulance Service will conduct home visits for 
homebound persons who are due to receive a Covid-19 booster shot or for persons with 
mobility constraints otherwise facing difficulty travelling to attend in-person clinics; if not, if 
general practitioners will be resourced to provide such a service; and if he will make a 
statement on the matter. -David Cullinane 
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